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Strengthening faith, Enlightening minds, Transforming hearts … one student at a time. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 AHERA ANNUAL NOTIFICATION LETTER 

 

 

November 1, 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Staff, 

 

As per the United States Environmental Protection Agency’s “Asbestos Hazard Emergency 

Response Act” [(AHERA) 40CFR Part 763]; an inspection for the presence of asbestos-

containing building materials has been completed, and an Asbestos Management Plan 

developed, for Transfiguration Academy (formerly St. John the Evangelist). 

 

The inspection report and asbestos management plan file are available for review in the school 

office during normal school/office hours.  Upon request, copies will be provided for a 

reasonable charge. 

 

As required by the USEPA, additional inspections of the school are conducted every six months 

by properly accredited staff of the Archdiocese of Newark. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

James Carlo 

Principal 
 
 
 

Middle States Accredited 


